
PAINTING EXHIBITION

High Commissioner of Rwanda, Her Excellency Jacqueline
Mukangira ,observing art work by SVISG.

The students of Sadhu Vaswani International School, under the
guidance of the Art teacher Ms. Vandita ,participated in a painting
exhibition held at Bharat Mandapam on 7th of April 2025, New Delhi
on the occasion of the commemoration of the Genocide Against the
Tutsi tribe in Rwanda. Students from across Delhi were invited to
present their artworks reflecting the horrors and impact of the
genocide. The event was not only attended by students and teachers
but also by dignitaries, including the High Commissioner of Rwanda,
Her Excellency Jacqueline Mukangira. She carefully observed the
paintings, appreciated the students’ efforts, and interacted with
them as they explained the themes and emotions behind their
artwork. Being a survivor of the genocide herself, she also shared her
moving personal experiences, highlighting the pain, loss, and
resilience of the Rwandan people. The exhibition served as a
powerful tribute to the victims and a reminder of the importance of
peace and humanity.


